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ACTION 
 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
At the July 14, 2011, board meeting, the board of trustees approved an increase in meal 
prices beginning with the 2011-2012 school year.   
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION 
 
In May 2011, Mr. Steve Croyle, the district’s general manager for Sodexo Food Services, 
received an email from Region 17 concerning the Child Nutrition Reauthorization Act, 
specifically, "Guidance on Paid Lunch Equity and Revenue from Non-program (non-
federal) Foods".  Based on the information received from ESC 17, Mr. Croyle made the 
calculations required to fulfill the requirements as stated in the CNRU which can be 
found on the following pages.  According to the Child Nutrition Reauthorization Act, 
Districts are required to recalculate paid meal prices each year. 
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION 
 
Based on the calculations as required by the CNRU, the administration is recommending 
an increase of ten ($.05) cents for the paid student meals at both elementary and 
secondary campuses beginning with the 2012-2013 school year.   
Current Meal Charges: 2008-2009  2011-2012  2012-2013 
 

1. Student lunch  
   

a.  Elementary     $1.50  $1.55   $1.60 
     
b.  Secondary     $1.75  $1.80   $1.85        

 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED 
 
Approval/Disapproval 


